
  

 

 

I contacted SENDIASS because my 19-year-old son had been issued a 
draft EHCP, but we were then advised that a final plan would not be issued. 

 

Having someone to check points of law and code I'd found, and to chat 
through how I felt and how things were going, was really helpful.  

It made me feel like someone cared. 

 

Definitely contact (SENDIASS), any and every piece of advice is worth 
getting and having a point of contact to speak to is so helpful. 

 

Dionne, Suffolk parent 

February 2025 

 

 

 

 

 

 

http://www.suffolksendiass.co.uk/

